
From: PUC  
Sent: Wednesday, April 19, 2023 10:50 AM 
To:  
Subject: EL22-017 
 
Ms. Reuter, 
  
Thank you for your follow-up message along with your most recent Xcel Energy 
statement. These will be posted under Comments and Responses in the EL22-017 
docket. 
  
As relayed previously, if you wish to better understand how Xcel’s interim rates 
affect each line item of your statement, please contact a Consumer Affairs staff 
member at the commission by calling 605-773-3201. 
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